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Date:   April 27, 2017 

 

To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

 

From:   Theresa O´Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

 

Re:   Textbook and Instructional Resource Needs for 2017-18 

 

I am requesting that Textbook Needs be placed on the agenda for the May 1, 2017, Board of 

Education Curriculum Committee. I would like to continue to share with the Board the textbook 

and instructional resource needs as prioritized by the Academic Services Department. I will share 

a possible three-year plan of needed adoptions. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 


	LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
	Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer Academic Services Department


